
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th April 2023 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers  

  

I am writing to inform you of ballots on industrial action and what this means for Ormiston Cliff Park 

Primary Academy.  

  

As a result of the strike action, we will not have enough staff to safely open the Academy to all pupils. 

We will therefore only be open to pupils in the following classes on Tuesday 2nd May: 

  

Year 6 -  Trailblazers - Miss Halimi, Mrs Tanner and Miss Cunningham 

Year 5 -  Globetrotters - Mr Walsh, Mr Grimmer and Mrs Lord  

Year 4 -  Wayfarers - Mrs Humphrey  

Year 3 – Mariners – Miss Roper 

Year 2 -  Voyagers - Miss Patterson, Mrs Staff and Mrs Graver 

Year 1 -  Venturers - Mrs Haizel and Miss Reynolds  

Year R - Investigators - Mrs Shaw and Mrs Spring  

  

Please note that this list may still be subject to change on the morning of Tuesday 2nd May 2023.  

  

Whilst some classes are not open for pupils, please note, that this does not necessarily mean that staff 

are taking industrial action. It simply specifies which classes we have enough staff to fully cover 

given the information we have.   

  

If your child has to remain at home on Tuesday 2nd May and is entitled to a Free School Meal (not the 

Universal Free School Meal) please contact the Academy by 4pm Friday 28th April, where arrangements 

will be made for a packed lunch to be issued, if required.  

  

We appreciate the inconvenience this may cause to some families and we thank you for your support and 

understanding at this very difficult time.  

  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy office or a member of the 

senior leadership team who will be happy to talk to you.  

  

Yours faithfully  

  

Mrs K Rutherford  

Principal  


